
Request for Speed bumps on Cogges Hill Road 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I raised this request with Oxfordshire County Council, however they advised that I need to 
contact the Witney Parish Council first for approval. I called directly, however was told to put my 
request in writing so that it can be raised with the Traffic Advisory Board at their next meeting. 
 
I would like to make a formal request to have speed bumps installed on Cogges Hill Road. This is a 
30mph road, yet cars exceed 50mph on a regular basis. It is very close to Blake C of E Primary school, 
as well as a number of shops and doctor's surgeries and I believe poses a serious risk to human life. 
An especially dangerous point is the unmarked crossing behind Blake's Avenue which is very blind, 
and our cat was recently killed here in a hit and run. 
 
I am begging for speed bumps, or some sort of speed control system, to be put in place to bring 
people's speed down, please. 
 
I hope to hear from you soon, so that all lives may be better protected as soon as possible. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Damian Holland 
 
 
 


